Being a Multicultural
Church: 40 years on

June 10-12, 2025.

United Theological College, North Parramatta

2025 marks the fortieth (40) anniversary of the 1985
declaration “The Uniting Church is a Multicultural Church.”
To mark this significant occasion a National Theological
Consultation co-organised and co-hosted by the United
Theological College, NSWACT Synod Intercultural Ministry
and the Assembly on the theme Being a Multicultural
Church: Forty Years On will be held in hybrid mode -
online and in presence at the United Theological College,
North Parramatta on the Burramatagal land of the Darug
Nation over three days in June 10-12, 2025.

To celebrate, evaluate, and assess how far we have come in the last 40 years as well as discern
markers for the future, papers are warmly invited on the theme Being a Multicultural Church: Forty
Years On in any of the following areas:

CALD Engagement with the First Peoples

Cross-cultural, intercultural Theology and Education

Intentional Multicultural Ministry and Intercultural Ecclesiology

Second Generation Youth and Young Adults

Anti-racism and Reconciliation

Multiculturalism, Cross Cultural and Interculturalism

Mission and evangelism in a multicultural, multifaith and World Christianity
context.

To propose a presentation, please send the
following to ucamulticulturalchurch40@gmail.com

Deadline for
proposals:

30 April 2025

name of presenter(s)

title of presentation

abstract (200-300 words)
topic area from the list above
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